
We'll be making macramé bud 
vases—like a plant hanger, but 
designed to hold a beautiful 
upcycled glass vessel, with a 
mind to bring some of May's 
fresh blooms inside. They hang 
best against a wall (on a 
screw, hook, or nail) so no 
need to go wrangling a drill 
to your ceiling.

I'll teach you all of the 
knots and skills from a 
beginner level (though you 
knotters with some experience 
are welcome to come and 
advance your technique). It'll 
be a space that's fun, casual, 
creative, and welcoming to 
all. 🦋

The workshop will start at 11 
am and finish at 1 pm. Some 
light refreshments—and all 
materials, naturally—will be 
provided as part of your 
ticket price. We'll be using a 
combo of organic/recycled 
cotton fibre and supremely 
gorgeous upcycled glassware.

Investment 👉 45 euro/pp

Spaces are limited to keep the 
group size intimate and the 
quality of instruction top 
tier ✨


